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The Cowboy, the Baby and the Runaway Bride
SECRETS OF A RUNAWAY BRIDE Valerie Bowman Miss Annie Andrews is
finally free to marry the man she loves. With her overprotective
sister out of the country on her honeymoon, nothing can prevent her
flight to Gretna Green—nothing, that is, but an abduction by the wrong
gentleman. When Jordan Holloway, the Earl of Ashbourne, promised to
look after his best friend's sister-in-law, he didn't realize she
would prove so difficult. But when he spirits her away to his country
house to prevent her elopement, he discovers that the tempting beauty
knows how to put up a fight. To make matters worse, he's stuck playing
the role of honorable protectorwhen what he really wants is to run
away with her himself.

Best Man and the Runaway Bride
Beautiful Consuela Vasquez has always been dutiful to her Spanish
grandfather--until she arrives at the English Covington Estate. There,
the ravishing Lady Verena Covington shows Consuela how independent a
woman can be. And there, the handsome Viscount Henry Linto introduces
her to the intoxication of first love--and the peril of ruinous
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scandal.

A Runaway Bride for the Highlander
Sophie Randal had loved her husband, but had to run away from him. He
was simply too wonderful and she loved him too much. Unfortunately,
she knew that he'd married her only out of pity after her father died
and her heart ached to be so in love with a man who barely tolerated
her. She just forgot one little detail about her husband. He didn't
like to lose. Anything. Jason Randal had searched everywhere for
Sophie after she'd left him. He couldn't believe it when he found her
in a tiny village working as a gardener! Bringing her back was easy
enough. The real challenge was showing her that he loved her. Could
Sophie trust in herself and Jason's love? Was she strong enough to be
the woman he saw underneath her shy exterior? She certainly wants to
try!

Secrets of a Runaway Bride
Wealthy Arabella Lawrence flees to British Columbia on a bride ship
still wearing the scars of past mistakes. One of the few single women
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in the boomtown, she immediately has suitors, but she is determined
not to find herself trapped again by a poor choice. Vying for her hand
are two very different men. Lieutenant Richard Drummond is a gentleman
in the Navy and is held in high esteem. Peter Kelly is the town's
baker and has worked hard to build a thriving business. He and
Drummond not only compete for Arabella's affections, but clash over
their views of how the natives should be treated in the midst of a
smallpox outbreak. As Arabella begins to overcome her fears, she
discovers someone in dire need--a starving girl abandoned by her
tribe. Intent on helping the girl, Arabella leans on Peter's advice
and guidance. Will she have the wisdom to make the right decision or
will seeking what's right cost both her and Peter everything?

The Runaway Bride (The Bride Ships Book #2)
A Bridgewater Series Prequel - Read how the USA Today bestselling
series begins. Returning from Europe, Ann learns she is to marry a man
of her father's choosing once they arrive in New York. Refusing, she
runs away, although she can't go far on a steam ship. Only as far as
the stateroom of a very handsome soldier. There's only one guaranteed
way to save a woman from a bad marriage, and that's to marry her
himself. Ann is surprised Robert will go to such lengths to protect
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her, but stunned when she won't just be marrying him, but his fellow
soldier, Andrew, as well. This is a e-reader melting prequel with two
determined soldiers and a woman they vow to protect.

Runaway Bride
Maggie Carpenter (Julia Roberts) is a spirited and attractive young
woman who has had a number of unsuccessful relationships. Maggie,
nervous about being married, has left a trail of fiancs waiting for
her at the altar on their wedding day. All of these were caught on
tape, earning Maggie tabloid fame and the dubious nickname "The
Runaway Bride." Meanwhile, in New York, columnist Homer Eisenhower
Graham or "Ike" (Richard Gere), writes an article about her that
contains several factual errors, supplied to him by a man he meets in
a bar who Ike later learns was one of Maggie's former fiancs. Ike is
fired for not verifying his source, but is invited to write an indepth article about Maggie in a bid to restore his reputation. He
travels to Hale, Maryland, where he finds Maggie living with her
family and on her fourth attempt to become married. The fourth groomto-be, Bob Kelly (Christopher Meloni), is a local high school football
coach who uses sports analogies to help Maggie with her concerns. He
constantly makes references to Maggie "focusing" on the goal-line in
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reference to their pending nuptials. As Ike starts going around town
to meet her friends, family, and former fiancs, Maggie becomes
frustrated and feels he is getting the story wrong again.

Scandal and the Runaway Bride
Royal bride on the run… Into the arms of an enigmatic rescuer… On the
way to the Vallemont royal wedding, Will Darcy’s overblown sense of
chivalry leads him to rescue a damsel in a muddy wedding dress! And,
yes, it’s the princess-to-be! While the media furor dies down, they’re
holed up in one hotel room where irrepressible Sadie makes buttoned-up
Will reconsider his life. For once work isn’t his priority—resisting
the tantalizing royal runaway is!

The Runaway Bride
Ngina is a girl so beautiful that the local chief, old enough to be
her grandfather, wants to marry her. This is a story of love, tragedy
and heroism set in the middle of the Mau Mau struggle for Kenya's
independence.
Page 6/27

File Type PDF The Runaway Bride The Bride Ships Book 2
CLAIMING HIS RUNAWAY BRIDE
Prudence spends a dreamy night with Sebastian when they get stuck
together in a tower room. It is everything she’s dreamed about from
her novels—destiny, passion… love? While they explore the secrets of
the castle, their relationship deepens and becomes more intimate. And
Sebastian’s closed heart slowly starts to open up. The romance of her
dreams is turning into deep, true love!

Rescuing the Royal Runaway Bride
Are you ready to enter into new dimensions in Christ and to experience
fresh and unique encounters with Him? The wedding of the ages is about
to take place. Soon the bride of Christ will stand before the ultimate
altar in heaven, but until then she will come before many altars in
the earth realm. See how she experiences breakthrough after
breakthrough as she bows at His altars of letting go. Glimpse what
awaits you in the Honeymoon of the Ages. Gain fresh vision and
inspiration for your preparation phases that will propel into your
destiny. Adventure with the bride as she embarks on a journey with
Jesus.
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Romancing The Runaway Bride
From cold feet to hot-blooded Former Marine and current rancher Cade
Donovan left his hometown looking for a fresh start. But then Cade
inherits the grocery store that his grandfather won from the O'Riley
family in a poker game more than thirty years ago. The same store that
caused a bitter feud between the two families. And worse still, Cade
has to return home to confront his past-and share his inheritance with
the enemythe all-grown-up and sinfully tempting Piper O'Riley. After
ditching two fiances at the altar, Piper has a reputation for being
the town's runaway bride. The irony is, Piper is woefully
inexperienced when it comes to real, true physical attraction. And
working with Cade is torture. The kind that can keep a girl up all
night imagining naughty, delicious things. Things that Cade is more
than happy to show her It's all fun and sexy gamesuntil the truth of
why Cade left town comes out.

Runaway Bride
Damsel in distressor veiled threat? Bernadette Morgan left her
cheating fiancé moments before they were supposed to marry in the
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society wedding of the year. Now she's stuck in Runt River, Ohio, with
a broken–down car and a tattered wedding dress. All she wants is a
place to hide. But what she finds are a handsome mechanic, a little
boy and family secrets that could change everything. Because the
toddler Liam Wilson's raising is actually her cousin's child. And
she'll do anything to protect him from her politically ambitious
family, even if that means rejecting the possibility of love with Liam

The Runaway Bride
"Inspirational historical romance"--Spine.

The Runaway Bride
Kelly works as a nanny for a lovely family, and when they go on
vacation, she gets a bit of time to herself at their house in Italy.
Her relaxation time by herself is cut short, however, when a stranger
walks up to her with a tire iron. Is he a criminal, a sailor or
someone else? Turns out Kelly will have to quickly learn the life of
royalty, because he’s Count Gianfranco Maldini!
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From His Runaway Bride to His Royal Bride
DAYS ARE HOT ON SKYLANCE RANCH, AND THE NIGHTS EVEN HOTTER! New York
Times and USA TODAY bestselling author Diana Palmer brings her readers
back to Branntville, Texas, with Cort Brannt's story. The heir to the
Skylance Ranch empire has women gallop into his life, but the handsome
lone wolf sends them just as quickly on their wayuntil a pretty,
vivacious neighbor appears on the range. Has the most eligible
bachelor in Branntville met his match? "Palmer demonstrates, yet
again, why she's the queen of desperado quests for justice and true
love."-Publishers Weekly on Dangerous

The Runaway Bride
Chasing his runaway bride to the altar is all this Army Ranger cares
about in this modern day marriage of convenience. After years of factchecking and fetching coffee, reporter Lana Hunt has finally been
given a chance to shine. Her exposé on the Montana ranch where
soldiers are finding a gold rush of convenient brides could lead to
the job of her dreams. Putting her investigative skills to the test to
discover if the ranch is a cult or the stuff of fairy tales, Lana goes
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undercover inside a bridal boutique only to come face to face with the
man she left at the altar a year ago. Even though he was jilted by the
love of his life, Mac Kenzie still loves weddings and is happy to help
his friends plan theirs. But when he goes to assist the bride to be,
he’s stunned to find his own runaway fiancée dressed in a wedding
gown. Even more shocking, Lana is still wearing Mac’s engagement ring.
Certain she still has feelings for him, he proposes a deal. He’ll help
her get the scoop on the Purple Heart Ranch if she’ll help him plan
his friends’ wedding. To get the story and the promotion, Lana agrees
to Mac’s conditions. But as the two of them plan a future for the
bride and groom, Lana wonders if there’s a chance to revise the ending
of their own story? And after years of coming in second to her career,
Mac knows this is his last shot to make Lana his. But as her deadline
draws closer, he can’t help but wonder if the girl who’s held his
heart since he was six will choose her byline over taking his last
name?

THE ITALIAN'S RUNAWAY BRIDE
When lovestruck virgin Tate Whitelaw becomes brawny Adam Philipss
adoring woman, her bossy brothers arrive with shotguns in hand!
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Run, Run, Runaway Bride
Weddings Collection Eight billionaire grooms and breathtaking brides

Royal Runaway Bride
Scandal at a society wedding! Can he resist the runaway bride? After
helping Nikki Lucas flee her high-society wedding, privacy-loving best
man Max Conway never expected to be accused of having an affair with
the bride! As the media scandal dies down, he escapes to a remote
island—and comes face-to-face with Nikki! Their connection is
undeniable but she’s completely off-limits. Yet as the sun sets in
paradise, both are struggling to resist…

The Runaway Bride
Tempted by a seductive stranger at a costume ball, physician Annalise
Sinclair decides to head west to build a new life for herself, never
expecting to find herself back in the arms of Daniel Miller, the man
she had left behind. Original.
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The Italian's Runaway Bride
A king and his future queen meet on their wedding day. Too bad it's
hate at first sight. Ariana I've run away from two husbands already,
but my third husband will force me to remain his. Twice before my
father tried to marry me off, and I left those jerks at the altar. But
my ruthless new husband rules everything he sees, and suddenly that
includes me. His cool indifference, along with the dangerous spark
between us, intrigues me, but I'm over the whole idea of marriage. As
soon as the ink is dry on our marriage license, I'll plot my escape.
Everett My new wife is a spoiled brat who thinks she can play me, but
she has no idea who she is dealing with. True, she's a beautiful
distraction, a pawn in my game. An heir is the only thing I require
from her, and I relish conquering my virgin queen. The problem is, it
leads to me wanting more from her, and that's not the plan. Regardless
of what the matchmaker says, a royal marriage should be marked by
strategy, not love. So I will offer Ariana the one thing she can't
resist her freedom.

Revelations of His Runaway Bride
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The Cowboy's Runaway Bride
Though she came west in her wedding dress, Deborah Frazier isn't
looking for a groom. She fled St. Louis to escape marrying a man she
didn't love. In Cowboy Creek, she's found shelter, friends and a job.
All that's now in jeopardy, thanks to a handsome newcomer. Undercover
Pinkerton agent Adam Halloway is hunting for his family's greatest
enemy. The pretty baker at the boardinghouse is certainly hiding
something – but is she an accomplice to a criminal? As evidence
against Deborah piles up, can Adam trust his heart and make Deborah a
bride at last?

Mr Darcy and the Runaway Bride
Before she marries Luca, Tia discovers that he doesn’t love her. She
flees her wedding, goes back to London and is determined to make a
life for herself and the child she is carrying. But then Luca shows
up…as a doctor at the hospital where Tia works as a midwife. Citing
his concern for the unborn child, Luca moves into her home. Contrary
to his cool demeanor at the wedding, he’s incredibly attentive to her
and an amazing doctor at work. Which of these men is the real Luca—the
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cold bridegroom or the attentive doctor?

The Runaway Bride
The Billionaire's Runaway Bride
A nearly ribald story of rural life, love, desperation, friendships
and betrayalWas it really worth it?

Runaway Bride
The bride is on the run! Samantha Avery yielded to impulse when she
walked down the aisle. Bad move: when the groom hands her a ring she
recognizes as stolen, she has to run and keep running until his trial.
Answering an ad for brides, she flees to a remote resort town under
construction. The brawny boss, Kieran French, needs a temporary wife
for legal reasons. But has Samantha jumped out of the lace-trimmed
frying pan into the fire? Readers will welcome this laugh-out-loud
romantic comedy, revised and updated, from the bestselling author of
The Bride Wore Gym Shoes and Assignment: Groom! “Jacqueline Diamond
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writes marvelous romantic comedy.”--Leena Hyat, The Best Reviews
Jacqueline Diamond’s more than 100 novels include romantic comedies,
Regencies and medical romances. A former Associated Press reporter and
TV columnist, Jackie received a Career Achievement Award from Romantic
Times magazine and has twice finaled for the prestigious Rita © Award.
She currently writes the Safe Harbor Medical Mystery series, a spinoff from her 17-book Safe Harbor Medical Romance series.

MARRYING THE RUNAWAY BRIDE
The tycoon’s forbidden flirtation… With the heiress! Will Pemberton’s
plan was simple: find Gabi, his brother’s runaway bride, and protect
his famous family from the press. Until their dangerous attraction
threatens a bigger scandal! Gabi’s wedding might have been fake, but
Will’s growing feelings for the misunderstood heiress are dangerously
real. Falling for Gabi risks his family and the life he’s worked hard
to turn around… Is it one risk he’s willing to take?

The Rancher and the Runaway Bride
Written with erudition, insight, and enthusiasm, Runaway Bride is a
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brilliant mix of film and social history that renews our vision and
broadens our understanding of some of the best-loved movies ever made,
and the complex, Depression-influenced circumstances from which they
were born.

Weddings Collection: His Runaway Bride / The Bride Wore Blue
Jeans / How to Marry a Billionaire / The Bridal Chase / His
Bid For A Bride / The Tycoon's Virgin Bride / The English
Aristocrat's Bride / Bride of Desire
When she regains consciousness in a hospital room, Belinda realizes
she’s lost half a year’s memories. Standing before her is the
unfamiliar, handsome, rich Luc Tanner. He says he’s her husband! Even
after he brings her back to their mansion and shows her pictures of
when they were married, she just can’t remember anything about him.
What is more, his eyes are cold, and he doesn’t seem to welcome the
return of her memories…were they really in love? When he touches her
body, memories of their love and passion begin to slowly return. But
for some reason her heart is telling her he’s dangerous…

The Runaway Bride
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She was ready to flee Then passion beckoned. From the moment Thea
Lambros is forced to walk down the aisle toward Christo Callas, her
only thought is escape. After all, this reluctant bride is a mere pawn
in her father’s dangerous game. But when coolly brilliant Christo
interrupts her getaway, Thea meets her electrifying match. Pairing her
resilient spirit with his unwavering strength, her new husband
unleashes an unexpected fire within her. Thea feared she was trading
one jailer for another. But what if Christo is the man to finally set
this caged bird free?

THE DOCTOR'S RUNAWAY BRIDE
The wedding has been arranged and the guests and the bridegroom are
waiting in the Cathedral - but where is the bride? What is it that has
made life with handsome, wealthy Philip seem impossible after all?
Pamela has got to get away to find herself, her true vocation and could it be? - love.

The Runaway Bride
'An heiress, and a damned bad hat of an uncle. Look after her,
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George.' And so George Ferris makes a vow to a dying soldier to wed
his sister. Honour-bound, George resolves to keep his promise. But
Jennifer Purchas has other ideas. Desperate to get away from the moneyhungry clutches of her Uncle Gurning, Jennifer refuses to marry a man
she has never met. Determined to start her life anew, she runs away
and assumes a new identity. Acting as a penniless governess, Jennifer
tries to keep her status as a rebel heiress under wraps. But as
mistaken identities and misunderstandings abound, fate seems to have a
way of intervening. Will Jennifer be able to live the life she wishes
or will her life be decided for her? This breathtaking historical
romance is the third in the Purchas Family Series. Runaway Bride was
first published in 1976. Praise for Jane Aiken Hodge: 'All the
lightness of Georgette Heyer and with added substance besides' - New
Statesman 'Madly readable' - Sunday Telegraph

The Rancher
The Cowboy, The Baby And The by Lindsay Longford released on Feb 22,
1995 is available now for purchase.

The Runaway Bride
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Subtitle on cover: Are you living for Jesus or are you running from
Him?

Their Runaway Bride
Gianfranco asked Kelly to marry him, after her holiday affair with him
left her pregnant! But, once married, Gianfranco was often away on
business, and his family made Kelly's life a misery. Then she heard
that Gianfranco didn't want her at all¿he just wanted their baby.Kelly
had no choice but to run away However, one thing was certain.
Gianfranco would find her¿but why? Because he wanted to reclaim his
brideor his child?

Chasing the Runaway Bride
Lost in the Highlands Found by the laird! Part of The Lochmore Legacy:
a Scottish castle through the ages! Far from her home in France,
Marguerite Vallon escapes her arranged marriage to a man she despises.
Stowing away in a stranger’s cart, she finds herself headed deep into
the Highlands with Ewan Lochmore, the new Earl of Glenarris! Ewan vows
to protect her. But maybe the freedom Marguerite has been searching
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for can be found with this rugged warrior… The Lochmore Legacy
collection Book 1 — His Convenient Highland Wedding by Janice Preston
Book 2 — Unlaced by the Highland Duke by Lara Temple Book 3 — A
Runaway Bride for the Highlander by Elisabeth Hobbes Book 4 — Secrets
of a Highland Warrior by Nicole Locke “Elisabeth Hobbes has a
fantastic compelling writing style. She’s chosen an original time
frame for her story and makes the eleventh century come to life in an
amazing captivating way … A gorgeous love story that melted my heart.”
— With Love for Books on Beguiled by the Forbidden Knight “This book
is right up there with the best Medieval Romances I have read, from an
author who knows her craft and isn’t ashamed to share that knowledge.
Beguiled by the Forbidden Knight is cleverly written, supremely
romantic and engaging from that very first page.” — Chicks, Rogues and
Scandals on Beguiled by the Forbidden Knight

The Rancher takes his Runaway Bride
“Are you sure, baby?” The father of the bride-to-be noted the concern
and confusion on his daughter’s face. Just before her walk down the
aisle, Judi Monroe overheard a conversation that indicated marrying
Sterling Carroll might be a big mistake. Escaping her socialite
wedding in Lake Forest, Illinois, she headed west, covering her tracks
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as she went. In an isolated corner of Wyoming, she swerved her car to
avoid hitting a horse and rider on the road, crashing into a tree.
She’s rescued by that lone rider – or Ranger, as she fleetingly
recalls -- a rugged rancher named Thomas Vance. Needing some time to
puzzle out her predicament, Judi lands in the arms of a doubting
Thomas, a man with a strong jaw, deep-green eyes and a commanding
presence. When Judi dodges his personal questions, Thomas’ teenage
half-sister Becky suggests amnesia as an explanation. Judi seizes on
this foot in the Diamond V door, and stays on as a caretaker for
Thomas’ beloved grandmother. Judi finds a family on the Diamond V,
even as her "Helga" masquerade slowly unravels. But as she falls hard
for her horse whisperer, she fears her secret will only cause him to
bolt from her life. As for Thomas, he knows this impostor is lying,
and it wouldn’t be the first time an outsider betrayed his family. Yet
he can’t help but trust this sexy, independent, smart woman who has
lassoed his heart. Reader Reviews “Loyal readers know what to expect
from a Patricia McLinn book--a strong, emotional story, a solid plot,
and characters so real you miss them when the story ends. ‘The Runaway
Bride’ is no exception.” -- 5-star Amazon review McLinn “creates a
fresh approach to the classic amnesia tale, giving ‘Runaway Bride’ an
appealing twist. [This] remarkable cast of characters will linger in
the reader's memory long after the last page is turned. Very highly
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recommended.” – 5-star Amazon review “A fun quick read that's filled
with tenderness and passion. … The hero Thomas Vance is sexy and
heroic and Judi is lovely.” – Goodreads review “A fantastic, fun read
with memorable characters you'll fall in love with!” – 5-star Amazon
review Get all the books in Patricia McLinn’s The Wedding Series
today! Prelude to a Wedding* Wedding Party* Grady’s Wedding* The
Runaway Bride The Christmas Princess Hoops (prequel to The Surprise
Princess) The Surprise Princess Not a Family Man (prequel to The
Forgotten Prince) The Forgotten Prince Box Sets *The Wedding Series
Trilogy (Books 1-3) The Wedding Series Box Set Two: The Runaway Bride
and The Christmas Princess The Wedding Series Box Set Three: Hoops
(prequel) and The Surprise Princess The Wedding Series Box Set Four:
Not a Family Man (prequel) and The Forgotten Prince Revisit some of
The Runaway Bride characters in McLinn's A Cowboy Wedding, Book 7 of
her Wyoming Wildflowers western romance series. If you like McLinn’s
wedding romance stories, try her Marry Me series now! Wedding of the
Century The Unexpected Wedding Guest A Most Unlikely Wedding Baby
Blues and Wedding Bells And if you prefer small-town romance, check
out her Seasons in a Small Town series today! What Are Friends For?
(Spring) The Right Brother (Summer) Falling for Her (Autumn) Warm
Front (Winter)
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The Runaway Bride
When Kitty Clayton flees her wedding with no money, no bank card and
no phone, her life seems worryingly futureless. All she knows is,
she'd rather sleep on the streets than go back home to cheating Ethan.
But perhaps she will eventually find her happily ever after?

Komerera
What would you do to save yourself from marrying Mr Collins? Elizabeth
Bennet is having second thoughts, and third and fourth thoughts.
Pressganged into marriage by her mother, she finds herself engaged,
but to the wrong man. When Lizzy finds herself walking down the aisle
to Mr Collins, she does the only thing she can do, she runs! But with
her mother hot on her heels, she seeks sanctuary in a car that just
happens to belong to Fitzwilliam Darcy. As her mother whips up a media
frenzy and Lady Catherine calls in the police, Lizzy and Mr Darcy must
make their way to Edinburgh to hide. But along the long and winding
road to Scotland, will they find love along the way or find that there
is no place left for the runaway bride to hide? Mr Darcy and the
Runaway Bride is a contemporary set Pride and Prejudice Variation
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novella.
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